
 

 
 
 
Dear Festival of Winds P瀀
questions that may arise, so please ask your Band Director immediately if you have any additional 

concerns. Your Band Director will then contact us if necessary and we will help in every way 
possible. Also, please be sure to add our official website to your internet browsers favorites list. 
The website will become an extremely important tool as we get closer to the start of our event. 
 
 We wish you the best over the next couple of months as you prepare for what will be one 
of the most rewarding and valuable events in your high school career. Congratulations on your 
acceptance into the festival and we look forward to meeting you in December. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Matthew McCutchen    
Director of Bands     
University of South Florida    

 
 

 
 





On-Site Registration and Required Forms 
 
 





 

Chair Placement Auditions 
 
Chair placement audition music will be made available to download from the Festival of Winds 
website beginning Friday, October 4. Student requirements for the auditions include the 



Masterclasses and Concerts 
 
On the Saturday of Festival of Winds participants will attend a masterclass for their instrument led 
by our USF School of Music applied faculty, with possible additional participation by graduate 
and undergraduate students from their studios, and/or other guest artists. Please note that every 
master class is run differently and may or may not involve student participation. Participants 
should bring their instruments with them to be prepared. 
 
As part of their musical expansion, all participants will be placed in a chamber ensemble related 
to their instrument (flute choir, trumpet choir, percussion choir, etc.). These ensembles will 
perform a final concert on Saturday, December 7, at 7:00pm in the Concert Hall. The Festival Jazz 



Festival Packing Checklist 
Print this document to check-off items as you pack 

 
___ A music stand! Be sure it is clearly labeled with your full name! Please note that the School 
of Music will not provide music stands for rehearsals. 
 
___ Your instrument(s)! Yes, we have had people forget these before! Please make sure there is 
something on your case that identifies it as belonging to you. 
 
___ Wind Instrument Accessories: Reeds, Cork Grease, Valve Oil, Cleaning Swabs, 
Mouthpieces, Brass Mutes, Ligatures, etc. You never know what you might need, so plan 
accordingly. 
 
___ Percussion Accessories: Our event will provide participants with all percussion instruments. 
Participants are required to bring their own sticks and mallets, preferably in a labeled bag. 
 
___ Pencils: A musician’s best friend. Never leave home without at least 3 of them. 
 
___ 4 days of comfortable clothing: As a rule of thumb, if you are not allowed to wear it at your 
school, then you are not allowed to wear it during our festival. The rehearsal areas may be chilly, 
so be sure to bring some warm clothes to layer. 
 
___ Toiletries: Toothbrush, Toothpaste, Hair Care Products, Combs, Brushes, Deodorant, Make-
Up, Face Wash, Shaving Materials, Feminine Products, Nail Clippers, etc. 
 
___ Prescription Medication: All medications you are taking must be listed on your medical 
release form. Any unauthorized use of prescription medications will result in an immediate 
dismissal from our festival without a refund. 
 
___ Umbrella/Poncho: We have no way of knowing how the weather will be when walking to 
and from the hotel and rehearsal sites in the mornings and evenings. Be sure to pack these items 
just in case. 
 

 
Concert Attire:  

 
Saturday Chamber Concert – Festival T-Shirt / Blue Jeans / Belt / Socks / Sneakers 
 
Sunday Wind Band Concerts – Formal Black  
 
 


